
 
 
DATE:  DECEMBER 9, 2021 

TO:   AGOURA VILLAGE SPECIFIC PLAN CITIZENS ADVISORY GROUP  

FROM: DENICE THOMAS, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: CITIZEN COMMENTS RECEIVED  
 
 
The following are public comments received regarding the objective standards. Please 
accept this information and feel free to consider this feedback at the December 15, 2021,  
AVSP CAG meeting.  
 
1.  Any possible objective standard to protect view shed; 
 
2.  Maintain oak tree ordinance;   
 
3.  Native landscaping and enhanced list of trees i.e. Western Red Bud.  Consistent with 
street scape plan. Drought resistant;  
 
4.  Lighting - motion sensors, LED, frosted globes, most important, downward facing; 
 
5.  Bike racks are mentioned - need to include storage for electric bikes and scooters;  
 
6.  Compliance with CAAP;  
 
7.  Signage - open signs in center ok but not on Agoura Rd. Closed signs need to be on 

timer to shut off at midnight, no blinking, flashing signs. Limit size.  Downward lighting 
on monuments and no colors, just white;  

 
8.  Art in public places;  
 
9.  Pavers, DG;   
 
10. Pedestrian Access points from Agoura Rd need as many as possible or not pedestrian 

friendly;  
 
11.Discuss water and engineering standards (remember Sam’s concerns with 

Cornerstone);   
 
12. Include organics disposal, enclosures needed etc.;  



 
13.  Require micro grids;  
 
14.  We reduced street lighting on Agoura Rd east of Kanan last year, may need to amend 

in AVSP;  
 
15. Tree grates with up lighting??? BBBB.  Need to be careful of dark skies; and  
 
16.  Fencing/wildlife barriers seems to be addressed but need to triple check.  
 


